
An Introduction to Advocacy:
Celebrating and Advocating for the 
Early Learning and Child Care Sector

Join your professional association for a 
conversation about recent advocacy with and 
for early childhood educators, early years staff 
and child care operators. We know that the past 
year has been disruptive and challenging, and 
you have all done incredible work to continue 
to prioritize the experiences of children, families, 
and your community.

Your voices matter, and what you have 
experienced guides our path forward. Come hear 
about our Roadmap to Universal Child Care in 
Ontario, and let us hear from you about what you 
need as we move towards a universal system. 
We want to celebrate you, your work and think 
together about why advocacy matters to us all. 

Registration Information

Sessions will take place via Webinar

Choose from: Friday October 22, 
2021 from 1:30 to 3:00 pm or

Saturday October 23, 2021 from
10:00 to11:30 am

No Charge, these sessions have been 
generously sponsored by the AECEO

To register, call 905.646.7311 ext. 
304, email eccdc@eccdc.org or visit 
www.eccdc.org


